
 

  

Les Brown is one of the world's foremost motivational 
speakers and thought leaders on self-improvement 
and goal-setting. However, it wasn't always that way 
for him. Born in Liberty City, Miami on the floor of an 
abandoned building, he has known struggle and 
hardship his entire life. 

Academically, Les was a struggling student from the 
get-go. The story goes that during his school days he 
was labelled "educable mentally handicapped" by 
the academic intelligentsia of his day and placed 
back from 6th grade to 5th grade. To make matters 
worse, he had a twin brother who was exceptionally 
bright and gifted, and as such Les became 
commonly referred to by his peers as the "DT"—the 
"dumb twin." 

One day a teacher asked him to come up and 
solve a problem on the chalkboard, but Les refused 
and said that he couldn't. "Of course you can," the 
teacher responded encouragingly. "Young man, 
come up here and solve this problem for me." 

"But I can't," insisted Les. "I'm educable mentally handicapped." The rest of the class erupted in 
laughter. At that point, the teacher stepped out from behind his desk and looked Les straight 
in the eye. "Don't ever say that again," he told him firmly.  

MAY 
NAPLAN Testing (Yr 3 & 5)……….....….May 14-16 

NAPLAN catch up tests………………….....May 17 

JUNE 
WA Day Public Holiday…………….....…….June 3 

After School Activities conclude………...June 19 

JULY 
Parent/Teacher Interviews……………….….July 3 

Pyjama Day…………………………………….July 5 

Term 2 Concludes………………………...…..July 5 

You have Greatness  within you!  

Les Brown: A Moment of Clarity 
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General 

After School Activities 
Sporting Schools (Basketball & Hockey) commenced 
last week and Mountain Biking will commence this 
Wednesday (concluding June 19) 

Unfortunately, Basketball and Mountain Biking are 
now full but there are still some spots available in 
Hockey. 

We kindly request, that you please collect your child 
from school by 4.30pm. If participating in Mountain 
Biking, collection is at 5pm.  

Should you be running late, please contact the school 
to let them know. If you have arranged for someone 
else to collect your child on your behalf please either 
email or call us to advise. Thank you. 

Woolworths Earn and Learn 
  
We are excited to be taking part in the 2019 Woolworths Earn & Learn program. 
  
During the previous campaign, we were able to purchase some great resources with the points we earned, 
thanks to you. 
  
From May 1 until June 25, you can collect stickers at Wooloworths that go towards Earn & Learn points. For every 
$10 you spend at Woolworths (excluding the purchase of tobacco, liquor and gift cards), you will receive a 
sticker. These stickers can then be given to your children to collect on a special sticker sheet. Once it is 
completed, they can simply bring it back here to school or you can drop them into the Woolworths collection box 
in Kalamunda.  
  
The more points we earn, the more we can redeem from a choice of over 10,000 educational 
resources including mathematics and English resources, art & crafts materials and much, much more! 
  
We are grateful for your support and look forward to a successful program. If you have any 
questions, please ask at School. 

Cooking & Gardening Helpers 
Needed 
Every fortnight on a Friday from 1:40pm-3:00pm, 
students participate in STEM activities. We are in need 
of some parent helpers to assist with our cooking and 
gardening groups.  

If you are able to help with this (starting Friday, May 
10), please inform Narelle at the front office. 

School Improvement 
Survey 
We hope you received the 
instructions on how to 
participate in the online School Improvement 
Survey that were sent home with your eldest 
child last week.  

Your feedback is very important to us, so we 
highly encourage you to take the time to 
complete the survey. You have until May 17 to 
complete it. 

The greater number of parents who participate 
will ensure a more valid result from the data 
collected. This than helps the staff at Carmel 
Primary to make more informed decisions in 
moving forward. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

NAPLAN 
NAPLAN testing will take place this week. This testing 
gives us valuable information, data and feedback. 
We have learned to ‘normalise’ the testing by having 
them experience testing situations throughout the 
year. 

Treat the days like any other. NAPLAN results don’t 
predict the future – but it does provide us with useful 
information about teaching and learning. 

Mountain Biking 
If you have children participating in the after school 
mountain biking rides/clinics that will be 
commencing this Wednesday, May 15 
and you are interested in joining in, please 
email your interest to  
Mr Brydon Eaton 
(BrydonEaton@adventist.org.au).  

Carmel MTB 2019 Jersey Orders 
The opportunity to order a CACMTB jersey is available 
once again. Please see page 6 of the newsletter for 
the order form (also available at the front office). 

Please return your order form along with payment 
(cash only) to the front office by Friday, May 31.  
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Term 2 School Banking 
Rewards now available! 

Exciting new Term 2 Polar Savers rewards are now 
available, while stocks last‼ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

For every deposit made at school students will 
receive a silver Dollarmites token. Once students 
have individually collected 10 tokens they can 
redeem them for exclusive School Banking reward 
items in recognition of their regular savings habits. 
There are two new items released each term so be 
sure to keep an eye out for them! 

Thank you for supporting the School Banking 
program and don’t forget that Tuesday is School 
Banking day! 

Yeti Fluffy Notebook Icicle Slapband Ruler 

We would like to express our thanks to the Mum’s who 
helped prepare and man the Mother’s Day Stall. Also 
to the Mum’s who coordinated and baked for the 
Mother’s Day morning tea. 

Thank you for being a part of our school family and 
helping out where you can. We very much appreciate 
you! 

It was lovely to see so many of our Mums, 
Nanas & Aunties and friends who were able 
to come along and enjoy the morning 
tea. 

"Someone else's opinion of you does not 
have to become your reality." 

Les never forgot those words, and spent the 
rest of his life overcoming incredible odds and 
pursuing his goals with passion and fervour. Time 
and time again, thanks to that one teacher's 
powerful revelation, Les has lived the phrase he's 
famous for all over the world: You have greatness 
within you. 

 

https://www.wabisabilearning.com/blog/4-stories-great-
teachers 

cont. 
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Upper Primary Church Service 
The Upper Primary ‘Shipwrecked’ team is coming to 
Carmel and Livingston! 
 
Come along and see what the team have been 
doing over the Easter Camp weekend. 
 
Livingston SDA Church 
Saturday, May 18 
Time: 11:00am – 12:00pm. 
 
Bring along your friends! We look 
forward to seeing you there! 

Church News 

Chapel 
We have our weekly Chapel program every FRIDAY 
morning from 8:50am to 9:30am in the Multipurpose 
Room (located next to Library). 

This Friday (May 17), the program will be coordinated 
by our student leaders. 
Speaker: Amy Turner 
 
Next week (May 24)… 
The Year 4 class will be taking the chapel program. 
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Carmel  College SDA Church  
Upcoming Events 
iCHOOSE – May 17 
Youth Café – May 17 
Hillbillies Men’s Breakfast – May 19 
iCHOOSE – May 24 
Church Social (Bowling) – May 25 

Liv ingston SDA Church  
Upcoming Events 
Craft – May 15 
Toddler Musical Playtime – May 16 
Church Picnic – May 18 
Biggest Morning Tea – May 22 

Come along and join in any of the various age 
related programs or small groups between 
9:30am-10:30am each Saturday followed by the 
church service at 11am.  Everyone is welcome! 

Men’s Breakfast (Hillbillies Reloaded) 

Sunday, May 19 
For men 15 years+ at the Carmel College Gym.  
Cost is $5 each person. 
From 7:30am-10:30am.  
Circuit training, BBQ breakfast, sport and activities. 

message from Mrs Olsen… 

 BIGGEST Morning Tea 

Wednesday, May 22 
The Livingston SDA Chuch craft group is running its 
annual Biggest Morning Tea on May 22 from 9:30am – 
11:30am. 

A $5 entry includes hot & cold drinks and morning tea 
provided by the craft ladies. 

There will be prizes, a quilt display & lots of craft stalls to 
buy some special gifts for yourself or someone special. 
Ask as many as you can to make this day 
a success & raise lots of funds for the 
Cancer Council. 

On the 1st May we celebrated ANZAC day together.  We had a special guest, Mr 
Geoff Irvin, come from the Kalamunda RSL to share with us the value of fellow 

comrades and help us remember the sacrifice that was made for our country and 
the freedom we have. 

 
Students brought their medals and photos of 
family members who served our country and 
Geoff was happy to look at these and share his 
knowledge on them.  The students were able to 
ask questions and learn a little more.  
 
We would like to say a special thanks to Geoff for 
coming and to all those involved. 



 

 

 p.  (08) 9291 6399 
e. admin@carmelcollegeprimary.wa.edu.au 

w.  www.carmelcollege.wa.edu.au 

CARMEL PRIMARY 
ADVENTIST COLLEGE 

Like us on Facebook for regular information 
updates.  
Search for Carmel Adventist College Primary. 

Happy Birthday to the following students who 
celebrate an upcoming birthday! 

          Ano (Yr 2)           Kai (Yr 6) 
Eden (PP)   Nathan (PP) 

          Isla (PP)            Mason (Yr 3) 
          Alayna (Yr 4)           Evelyn (Yr 6) 

 
We pray that God will bless you in the year ahead. 

School Term Dates 2019  
Term 1  Monday, February 4 – Friday, April 12 
Term 2  Tuesday, April 30 – Friday, July 5 
Term 3  Tuesday, July 23 – Friday, September 27 
Term 4  Tuesday, October 15 – Tuesday, Dec 10 

Upcoming Excursions or Incursions 
PP & Yr 6 ‘Nearer to Nature’ Excursion……....Mon, 20th May 

Pre-Loved School Uniforms 
Go to our ’Carmel Adventist College Primary & 
Secondary – Buy, Sell or Swap’. This page is for both 
Primary and Secondary Uniforms. Simply click the ‘JOIN 
GROUP’ button and Admin will get you off and running. 

If you have any notices for the newsletter,  
please email joannepearson@adventist.org.au by  

Thursday , May 23 

After	School	Arts	in	Kalamunda	Shire	
Enrolment	is	on	at	Jorgenson	Park	in	Kalamunda.	
Vacancies	exist	in	all	classes	of	Pottery,	Painting	and	
drawing	and	Hooked	on	Hessian.		

Classes	commence	Thursday	16th	May	from	4-6pm	
for	8	weeks.	Please	phone	Norma	9293	4486	with	
bookings	and	enquiries.	Ages	from	6	yrs	up. 

WATOTO Children’s choir from Uganda will be in 
Kalamunda for one performance only.  

They have travelled to Australia from WATOTO village in 
Uganda to share their stories and their message of hope 
for Uganda’s vulnerable women and children. Many of 
them have either been abandoned or no longer have 
surviving parents. WATOTO village aims to grow leaders 
who will give back to their community bringing 
sustainable change to their country and beyond. 

The concert is a FREE kid friendly event 

On Saturday, 25th May at 6.30pm at Kalamunda Church 
of Christ, Mileti Road Lesmurdie. 

Community 

Honey for sale! 
$10 for 1kg. Cash only.  
Available at the Front Office. All proceeds 
go to the Early Childhood Centre. 

If you have anything for 
the ‘Community’ 

section of the school 
newsletter, we would 
love to hear about it.  

Please email it through to 
joannepearson@adventist.org.au 



Refer to the size chart below and bring 
your money, size and name information on 
this form.

Please return with payment to the front 
office ASAP. orders will be sent at the 
end of week 10 Term 3. (Below provide  
the name you want to have on the back of 
your jersey e.g.  "Robinson")

Cost: $45

Name : 

Parent/guardian signature:

Name for jersey:                                                 

Size:

Mens Jersey 
 

Size% Small% Medium% Large% X%Large% XX%Large%
Length% 68cm% 70cm% 72cm% 75cm% 77cm%
Width% 49cm% 52cm% 55cm% 58cm% 61cm%

 
Kids Jerseys 

Size% 6% 8% 10% 12% 14%
Length% 51.8cm% 56.8cm% 61.8cm% 66.8cm% 71.8cm%
Width% 39cm% 41.5cm% 44cm% 46.5cm% 49cm%

 

Carmel 
Adventist 
College

Smarter Than Smoking 
2018 Schools MTB State 

Champions

With A new Jersey to help 
celebrate

order form

Adult

Grant Pearson
BY          

Grant Pearson
FRIDAY, MAY 31.







Department of
Primary Industries and
Regional Development

DO NOT attempt to destroy a nest  
We will attend and control. For more information: agric.wa.gov.au/wasps

LOOK for these distinct behaviours

	 Feeding on meat, fruit, human food & drinks, pet food, insects & dead 
animals.

	 Flying in and out of a single hole in the ground (90% of nests are hidden 
underground).

	 Raised legs during flight (all other wasps dangle their legs).

REACT

Report what you saw (take photos where safe to do so), where you saw it and when it 
happened:  
•	 Phone: (08) 9368 3080
•	 Report online: visit mypestguide.agric.wa.gov.au to report or download the 

MyPestGuideTM Reporter app
•	 Email: padis@dpird.wa.gov.au

•	 If seen, cover food & drinks or eat indoors. Feed pets inside.
•	 Move away from any suspect nests and restrict access where possible. 
•	 If stung, seek first aid advice from the Poisons Information Service on 13 11 26. 
•	 If the person has difficulty breathing, is confused, develops a rash across the body or 

collapses, phone an ambulance (000) immediately.

REPORT

32
27

/1
8

! EUROPEAN WASP 
detected in this area!



Come celebrate well-known hymns and contemporary 
Christian music with an orchestra, choir and other special 
guests as we raise funds for Bible Society’s projects for 
Indigenous Ministry.

Saturday, 22 June 2019, 7:30pm

Mount Pleasant Baptist Church  
497 Marmion Street, Booragoon

A love offering will be taken.

Secure your free tickets now at  
perthhymnfest19.eventbrite.com.au   
or call 1300 242 537 or email events@biblesociety.org.au

mountpleasant
baptist church

Hymnfest


